
 
   @STGWATERLOOVILLE     

  
Announcement 
The Bishop of Portsmouth has announced the appointment of Fr Colin as an 
Assistant Diocesan Director of Ordinands in the Diocese of Portsmouth. He will 
undertake this role in addition to his ministry as incumbent of St George's 
Waterlooville. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
  

TODAY’S SERVICES 
10 AM:   Streamed Sung Eucharist (Fr Colin) on our website / YouTube 
Hymns –   Take Up The Cross 
                  Christ is The King, O Friends Rejoice! 
Motet  –    Be Thou My Vision (Rutter) 
 
Gospel Acclamation  
Alleluia, Alleluia.  The Spirit of truth will testify to me, says the Lord; and you also 
will testify. Alleluia, Alleluia. 
 
Birthdays this week:  
 
THIS WEEK’S DIARY 
Tuesday 23rd June 
8 PM: Quiz Night via Zoom (please let Shirley Vann know if you would like to join 
in - s.vann@stgeorges.church) 
 
Wednesday 24th June  
10 AM: Streamed Said Eucharist (Fr Colin) on our website / YouTube 
 
Readings Next Week 
Jeremiah 28:5-9  
Psalm 89:1-4, 15-18 
Romans 6:12-end 
Matthew 10:40-end 

SUNDAY 21st June 2020  

2nd Sunday after Trinity 



Live Streaming 
Our apologies for the problems with the Live Streaming last Sunday morning. Chris 
and John Johnson have spent some time getting to the root of the problem and it 
would seem that it was an issue with the software. They have managed to fix it (as 
evidenced by the streaming of the Wednesday Eucharist) and therefore, God 
willing, we should be all ok to resume the Sunday live streaming this weekend 
which you will find at the usual places. 
  
If you missed the service last Sunday (or couldn’t hear the music – another, 
separate problem!), do go to our website to watch it 
- http://www.stgeorgesnews.org/resources.html - or watch it on our YouTube 
channel. Many thanks to Richard Spurgeon for getting the hymns and motet put 
back in such that you can hear them! 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Church Opening 
A small team will shortly be undertaking a risk assessment in church to consider 
the feasibility of opening for private prayer. We can make no promises in this 
regard as there is much to consider but we will feed back to you all just as soon as 
we can. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
St George’s News 
This is the final call for contributions for the next issue of our parish magazine 
please - any articles gratefully received. Please don’t forget that any third-party 
material needs to have the author’s permission for copyright reasons. 
Please forward your contributions by email to:  feedback@stgeorgesnews.org 
Many thanks. 
 
Remembering Those Who Need Our Prayers This Week 
Shelley Lazlett, Geoff, Anna Chapman, Christopher, Richard Rundle, Hillary, 
Madison, Amy, Carmell, Christine, Sandra Hewett, Spencer, Margaret Cavey, 
John Haughton, Anne Brown, Pete, Jenny Pilling, Fr Charles, June Webster, Annie 
Sharp, Howe Sae Kang, Lauren Keenan, Martin. 
We Remember Pam Smart and Phylis Murphy who have died recently and 
Fr Robert Pyne whose anniversary falls at this time.  

 
 

 

 


